
Year 3  

Dear Parents/Carers, 

It was wonderful to celebrate the children’s achievements this week at Parents Evenings. We are so 

proud of all the children and know they are ready for the new challenges of Year 4. We are now 

finishing all our topics and will be sending books home soon. 

Key Dates 

Monday 14th July – Year 3 singing concert to parents 10.45-11.15am (Enter through The Hive door) 
 
Wednesday 16th July – No Games lesson – children need to wear full school uniform  
 
Thursday 17th July – Children need a strong bag to take home their exercise books 
 
Friday 18th July – Break up for Summer holidays 1.30pm 
 
Maths.co.uk Trial – please continue using this next week for homework as well 
 
Please see the email about trialling this: 
As a school we constantly review our resources and at the moment are reviewing how Mathletics 
works for us. We have decided to trail Maths.co.uk – a website with online maths quizzes and 
activities, with the children in Yr3. Your child will come home with their login details and we ask that 
they login and complete the homework set for this week and not any Mathletics.    
 
To login visit www.maths.co.uk  
 

1. Click on the Login button (top right of the page)  
2. Sign in using the username and password on the piece of paper your child has e.g. 

Username: student557 Password: water550 
 
To complete a quiz: 

1. Click on the `Begin Test` link  
2. Click Next to move forward in the quiz 
3. Click Finish once the quiz has been completed 

 
If your child has any difficulty logging on please let one of us know as they will not need to attend 
homework club. 
 
Ordering lunches 

From September we will no longer be able to order lunches in class. If you would like your child to 

have a school lunch, then please ensure you have the new app set up on your device and that 

lunches are prebooked through the app.  You can find this information in the email about school 

lunches sent from the school office.   Our new catering company, Innovate, will be in the school 

playground Friday 11th July at 3:15pm to offer information and provide samples of their menu for 

children and parents to try. 

Homework - please ensure times tables and spellings books are back in school before the next 

quiz. Thank you. 

http://www.maths.co.uk/


1. Reading: continue to read daily and complete your AR quizzes. Find the link to AR here. We 

would expect children to be completing one Accelerated Reader quiz per week (dependent 

on the size of the book).   

2. Times Table Rock Stars: please continue to do this AT LEAST once a week, preferably 5 

minutes a day, practicing the times table that will be tested on Friday. Children will progress 

after getting full marks on their tables tests on three separate occasions.   

3. Mathletics:  None – please trial Maths.co.uk 

4. Spellings: There are no spellings to learn for next week as it is the last week of term. 

Times table quizzes will now take place on Thursday each week.  Please ensure your child has their Times 

Table book in class ready for their quiz each week. Spelling quizzes will still be on a Friday.   

 
Many thanks for continuing to support your child’s learning.  If you have any questions or 
messages for your child’s class teacher, please come and speak to us at the end of the day 
or email info@stpolycarps.surrey.sch.uk.   
 
The Year 3 Team 

Mrs Thomas, Mrs Roussel and Miss Vardy 
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